
 

  

 
 

 
The Elbow Valley 

Residents Club will be 
closed until further notice 
 
 
The health and safety of the residents in Elbow Valley is of the utmost importance to 
EVRC. Therefore, in order to comply with the government recommendations regarding 
the current outbreak of COVID-19 EVRC has implemented the following changes: 

 The Elbow Valley Residents Club will be closed until further notice.  
 All classes and community events scheduled at the Clubhouse have been 

cancelled. 
 All facility bookings during this period will be contacted regarding rescheduling, or 

refunds if requested.  
 

Staff will generally be working remotely. Residents may still contact EVRC by email at 
either clientservices@elbowvalley.org or gm@elbowvalley.org. You may also leave a 

voice message at (403) 240-4386. Voice messages and email will be regularly checked 
and answered during regular business hours throughout this period. 

 
This decision was not made lightly. We will continue to update the community of any 

changes as they occur. All updates will be posted to our webpage at 
www.elbowvalley.org as well as to our Facebook group.  


